
 

      December 23, 2020 

 

 

 

By E-Mail 

Ms. Kristi Key 

Ground Segment Administrator  

Space Exploration Technologies Corp. 

1 Rocket Road 

Hawthorne, CA  90250  

 

     Re: FCC File No. 1920-EX-ST-2020 

 

 

Dear Ms. Key: 

 

 Per your request, Sirius XM Radio Inc. sees no interference concerns with SpaceX’s FCC 

STA application File No. 1920-EX-ST-2020, with reference to either the SDARS band or the 

adjacent WCS bands.  We herein provide our consent. 

 

 Please let me know if you have further questions regarding this matter. 

 

      Very truly yours,  

       
      James S. Blitz 

      Vice President, Regulatory Counsel 

 

Sirius XM Radio Inc. 
1500 Eckington Place NE 
Washington, DC 20002 

T: 202-380-1383 
F: 202-380-4981 
 
siriusxm.com 

 


